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September 8, 2017 
 

Amanda Adkins 
Amanda Adkins Anderson & Travis Anderson 
P.O. Box 31268 
Colorado Springs, CO  80911 

 
Re: The Rise Above, Permit No. M-2014-054;  
 Notice of Inspection 
 
Dear Ms. Adkins: 
 
On September 8, 2017, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (DRMS) 
attempted to contact you via telephone to let you know we would be in the area of 
The Rise Above for a joint inspection with the US Forest Service.  The phone number 
in our records (719-568-0373) was not set up for voice messages, so I am sending you 
written notice of our planned inspection. 
 
We have arranged vehicle access and will be meeting at the Crystal Park gate entrance 
at 10:00am on September 21, 2017.  Your presence for the inspection would be helpful.  
I hope you can make this time work with your schedule. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (303)866-8567 x8169. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Certified Mail No.:  7016 2710 0000 2904 5444  
return receipt requested 
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